
 

 
                                                        

 
 
Dear Parents, Students, Guardians: 
 
The U.S. Congress has passed educational legislation (Section 9258 of No Child Left 
Behind Act of 2001) that requires schools to provide names, addresses and telephone 
numbers of students, generally juniors and seniors, to Armed Services recruiters in 
order to provide students with information regarding service and college opportunities. 
 
A provision of the act, however, allows parents and students to request their names not 
be released to recruiters.  Specifically, the provision states “A secondary school student 
or the parent of the student may request that the student’s name, address, and 
telephone listing not be released without prior written parental consent, and the local 
educational agency or private school shall notify parents of the option to make a request 
and shall comply with any request.” 
 
If you wish to “opt out”, please complete the form below and return to the guidance 
office or mail to us at Spaulding High School, 155 Ayers Street, Suite 1, Barre, VT 
05641.  We must receive your response by September 15th or we will assume you give 
your permission.  NOTE:  This form must be completed annually. 
 
SHS Administration 
 
 
*************************************************************************************************** 
 
______ No, I do not give permission to release my student’s  name, address or 
telephone number  to the Armed Services Recruiters during the 2019-2020 school year. 
 
 
Student Name:  ______________________________________Grade: ____________ 
 
Parent Name (please print):_______________________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: _______________________________________ Date:  __________ 
 
 
 


